Edward Rojas
City Manager

May 16, 2018

Maurizio Betroli
Director of Operations
6095 NW 167t Street
Suite D5

Hialeah, FL 33015

Ref: Renewal of Contract — Bettoli Trading Corp d.b.a. Betoli Vending (“Bettoli
Vending™) for Vending Machine Services

Dear Mr. Berttoli:

Please allow this letter to serve as notice that the City of Doral (the “City") is
exercising its option to renew the agreement with Betoli Vending for the provision of
Vending Machine Services (the “Agreement”) for a period of one year through April 4,
2019 (the “Renewal Term”). The terms of the Agreement will continue in full force
and effect through the Renewal term.

Please kindly acknowledge receipt of this notice by signing in the corresponding area
below and returning an original copy to my office at your earliest possible convenience.

On behalf of the City, please accept my sincerest gratitude for the services you have
provided the City. It is fully recognized that on occasions you have gone over and
above that of which was expected of you in your efforts to provide the best possible
service to the City of Doral community. If you have any questions, please do not
hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

o

Edward Rojas
City Manager

Acknowledgement: Having received, read, and understood the terms of this
notice, |, intending to bind Bettoli Vending Inc., hereby execute this notice as of
the date below.

Betroli Trading Caorporation

K. B S/

Maurizio Betroli, Director of Operations Date:
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